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August 27th 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Not long now … and we can’t wait to see the children back in school again.  

This is a short letter to let you know a few more details regarding the first week. Children return on 

Wednesday, September 2nd. Please see the attached document to remind you of the drop off and 

pick up times (including Friday pick up times). 

We ask for your co-operation in limiting what your child brings into school to just the items 

requested. As mentioned before the holiday, we would like to celebrate the children’s learning from 

the last term so your child may bring in one of their books, a photo or something that they have 

made, in the first week back to school. 

PE Days 

Children should wear their PE kits to school on their PE days in the first term – your child’s class 

teacher will give you details about PE days in their class letter next Tuesday. This letter will also give 

you some information about your child’s new class and curriculum as we are unable to have the 

usual ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions in school. 

We have ensured that the children will continue to enjoy a broad and balanced curriculum next term. 

The minor restrictions currently in place will not affect the quality of education and we will resume 

clubs and trips as soon as we are able to. 

Masks 

As before, children may wear masks if they/you prefer. Some staff may also choose to wear masks. 

Safety Measures 

The Risk Assessment has been reviewed. Attached is updated information about measures we are 

taking to minimise risks in school and a parent guide about what to do if your child has coronavirus 

related symptoms. If you have any questions or would like to see the risk assessment, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Enjoy the bank holiday weekend and I look forward to seeing you all again next week. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alison Higgins 

 


